

Jessop Stockwell Federation Lead Headteacher: Ms A.Parker

Tuesday 22nd September 2020

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Access to Digital Hardware

Following a review of the access to digital hardward within our school, over the next couple of weeks we will be supporting some famillies by providing lpads to ensure all of our children have suitable access to google classrooms within the home.

If you are unsure that the school is aware of the support your famillies needs, please inform your child's class teacher.

Kind regards,

Ms A. Parker

Lead Headteacher



